
Stars of the Week for 

October 

1st- Ishaan (Y4) 

8th- Ava (R) 

15th-Alfie (R) 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in October 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

Autumn activities  

including biscuit 

decorating, games, arts 

and crafts and some new  

movies to watch.  

 

 We enjoy doing arts and 

crafts with friends Heidi & 

Maddison  (Y2) 

 

Evan enjoys and thinks coming 

to ABC is fun as he gets to 

spend more time playing with 

his friends Evan (Y5) 
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Hello everyone and welcome to ABC Club’s newsletter. 

We have had a lovely month in ABC continuing to settle into our normal routines and 

playing with our friends. As a reminder as of the Tuesday the 2nd of November there 

will be an increase in fees, the cost for the 7.30-9.00am morning session will increase 

from £4.00 to £4.50 and the evening session will be charged at an hourly rate of 

£3.50 rather than£3.30. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter on to the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  

ABC Monthly Newsletter 

October 2021 

 



We have had great fun over the 

month getting creative and messy, 

here are some of our art creations. 

 

And here are some pictures of us 

decorating our biscuits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

If anyone from ABC Club finds any conkers or pine cones over the half term 

please collect and bring them with you when we return and we will have fun 

conker painting and making pine cone owls. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



We hope you all have a lovely half term, stay safe and we 
can’t wait to see you back after the half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On cold wet days when we’re not getting messy we love playing with 

the toys, board games and card games which often get very 

competitive between the children and staff : ) 

 


